
Question on notice no. 391

Portfolio question number: SQ23-004944

2023-24 Supplementary Budget estimates

Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport Committee, Infrastructure,
Transport, Regional Development, Communications and the Arts Portfolio

Senator Malcolm Roberts: asked the Civil Aviation Safety Authority on 3
November 2023—

Which five of the incidents in relation to question on notice answer SQ23-003791 was
CASA not aware of?
Answer —
Please find answer attached
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Committee Question Number: 391

Departmental Question Number: SQ23-004944

Division/Agency Name: Agency - Civil Aviation Safety Authority

Hansard Reference: Written (03 November 2023)

Topic: CASA - Incidents mentioned in SQ23-003791

Senator Malcolm Roberts asked:

Which five of the incidents in relation to question on notice answer SQ23-003791 was CASA 
not aware of?

Answer:

At the time of the response to Committee Question Number 193 (SQ23-003791) from the 
2023-24 Budget Estimates hearing the Civil Aviation Safety Authority was not aware of the 
following incidents:

• 15 March 2023 – 737 Uluru/Ayers Rock overheat (this event has now been reported).

• 22 January 2023 – 737 engine over temperature (this event has now been reported)

• 11 May 2023 – 737 inflight shutdown due fuel leak (this event has now been reported)

• 8 March 2023 – 737 inflight shutdown due to oil bypass filter (this event has now been 
reported) 

• October 2022 - Perth-Sydney. Engine Severe Damage (no report of this event has been 
received). 


